
March Banner 
Friends and Family of Hilton Baptist Church, 

If you don’t know by now we have an exciting evening planned on March 13.  

Christian recording artist Jason Gray will be having concert at our church.  I 

found this on Facebook and thought it is a great synopsis of who Jason is and 

what you can expect at his show: 

Jason Gray is a great songwriter. Hit after radio hit have established that. 

But for anyone who has been to a live show, Jason is also a gifted 

storyteller. This Better Together Live Recording Tour Jason will be 

recording his shows to capture his stories and the interactions with the 

audience that make him such a beloved performer. So come, be a part of 

the live recording and enjoy a night of stories and songs with Jason Gray. 

It will be memorable night, so please spread the word! 

Be Still, Dan 

 
 

Volume 85, Issue 3 

Hilton Baptist Church 



Page 2 



Christian Education News... 

Sunday School News...  

 Adult Education meets on Sunday mornings from 9:00-9:45am in the Library 

 Saturday Women's Bible Study  meets in the library from 9:00-11:00 every 2nd and 4th Saturday 

of the month. March meetings are March 8 & 22. All Women Welcome! 

Our kids enjoy building creative things during free time. 
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Finance News... 

A Look at February Finances…  

Thank you for your Support 

  $    Please remember if you are putting cash in any offering envelope and you would like your                              

contribution to be recorded so you receive a year-end statement, you need to make sure your                      

name is on the envelope. If there is no name on the envelope contributions are considered to be 

anonymous donations.  

Worship News... 

† April 13 ~ Palm Sunday  

† April 20 ~ Easter Sunday 

† Save the date… “Art of Listening” Seminar  hosted by John Ramerman a consultant from Colliers 

Engineering and Design ~ Saturday, May 10 ~ 9:00 - Noon ~ This is a follow-up session to the 

People Mapping Workshop                                                                        
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 February 2025 Monthly Budget  Over Budget Under budget 

Pledges $     8,251.00 $  11,464.50  - $    3,213.50 

Loose Offerings $     1,234.00 $    1,666.67   - $       432.67 

Church Life Events $     1,210.00 $    1,666.67  - $       456.67 

Misc. Income $        450.00 $    1,333.33     - $        883.33 

Special Offerings $        140.00 $      166.67  - $         26.67 

Total Income  $   11,285.00 $  16,297.84  - $    5,012.84 

  

    

Total Expenses $   22,263.16 $ 21,108.09 $   1,155.07  



Young-at-Heart Events... 

Card and Game Party 
 

On May 17, 2025, at 2:00 there will be a Card and Game Party hosted by Carolyn Hoefen at 
the Villas at East Hampton's Clubhouse, 111 Maryview Dr, Webster, NY 14580. 
  
Please bring a dessert or appetizer and any adult beverage you would like.  Soda, coffee and tea will be 
provided. Kitchen available for hot foods. 
 

**Sign-up on the bulletin board or call 727-0541** 
 

Directions: 
Take Ridge Road (104 expressway) to Hard Road in Webster. Turn right after exiting and continue 
across Ridge Road. Hard Rd becomes Shoecraft Rd. At the stop sign turn left on to State Rd. Maryview 
Dr is on the left with a white picket fence and a sign Villas at East Hampton. The clubhouse is on the 
left 111 Maryview next to the swimming pool. Park in the lot or on the street. 
 

Take 590 to Empire Blvd. Turn right after exiting. Take Empire to Plank Rd (right turn). Take Plank Rd 
to State Rd. (slight left turn at the fire station) Continue straight -through stop sign then Maryview Dr 
is a left, off State Rd. If you get to Jackson Rd you have gone too far. 

Lenten Lunch... 

Helen Osborn will turn 102 on April 2. 

If anyone would like to send a card, her address: 

 700 Island Cottage Rd, Country 221                           
 Rochester NY 14612 

Birthday... 
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Wednesday Lenten Lunches  will be Hosted by St. Leo’s Church located at 110 Old Hojack Lane in Hilton 

Program begins at Noon and includes: 

Introduction, Grace, Lunch (Soup & Sandwich) and a Short Message from area Pastors 

The Five Senses of Lent  

• March 12 (Smell) - Pastor Jennifer / Hilton United Methodist 

• March 19 (Touch) - Pastor Jessilou / Parma Greece UCC 

• March 26 (Sound) - Pastor Mark / St. Paul's 

• April 2 (Sight) - Pastor Dan / Hilton Baptist Church 

• April 9 (Taste) - Father Bob / St. Leo's 

A Free Will Offering is taken to benefit The Food Shelf 
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THANK YOU !! We are most grateful for those that continue to put money in the offering plate or send 

checks in to help us lower our loan amount. Every little bit helps even if it’s a dollar or two a week. We 

have 5 years left to pay back the $130, 820 loan that the Church Body approved in March of 2023. As 

of this newsletter we have collected $73,570 and need $57,250 to pay the loan in full. 

If you are interested in making a donation to this project you may put your donation in a "Raise the 

Roof' envelope (envelopes are in the pew racks). Please remember if you put cash in the envelope and 

want it to be recorded on your year-end tax statement for tax purposes, you need to put your name on 

the envelope. You may also send in a check by mail or from your banking institution, Please put "Roof 

Project" in the memo line so it gets recorded properly.  

The “Fun” Raising Team is always working on new ways to raise money. If you have any ideas or 

would like to join the Team, please see Debbie McCracken the Team Coordinator.  

Thank you again for supporting the payback of the Loan we can’t do it without you! 

 

 

Current Fundraisers ....  

 Oliver’s Chocolate Candy Bars ~ $2 each. Baskets with candy are in the Lloyd Room & back hallway 

 St. Patrick Day Breakfast ~ March 16 ~ 8:30-9:30 ~ $10 per person ~ See Debbie on Sundays in 

the Lloyd Room after church, call or email the church office to let us know you will be attending  

 Jason Gray Concert ~ Thursday, March 13 ~ 7:00pm ~ General Admission Tickets are $25 or VIP 

Tickets $45 (Include a Meet & Greet with Jason at 5:30 pm) ~  Tickets can be purchased on-line at 

Eventbrite.com  

 Raffle Baskets coming soon ~ Tickets will be $5 ~ Drawing is April 27 

 



Carry on the legacy of good works with your giving! 

For over 50 years, generous giving to the America for Christ (AFC) Offering has enabled ABHMS to 
provide financial support to American Baptist churches and affiliated organizations across the United 
States and Puerto Rico each year. Some examples of the positive impact your dollars have had on our 
beloved communities: 

• Funding direct assistance to the residents of Youngstown, Ohio, that included food boxes, meals 
for children, clothing banks and distribution of commodities such as diapers, school supplies, 
clothing, and housewares. 

• Funding youth education and enrichment programs as well as senior services that delivered 
lunches, health education and socialization opportunities, and groceries in bulk through a food 
pantry, among other things, to communities in and around Kansas City, Kansas. 

• Funding Rainbow Acres, a faith-based residential community with a wide range of programs for 
developmentally disabled adults from more than 15 states and representing an array of faith 
backgrounds including American Baptists. 

 
These are just a few of the ways your dollars provide aid and comfort to those in need; there are 
many more. Please help us continue to bring healing and hope to communities, families, children, and 
Jesus’ disciples in 2025 by giving to the America for Christ Offering. 
 

Envelopes are available in the Narthex and back entrance way.  

Feel free to ask an Usher for help locating the envelope if you would like to make a donation.  

Checks should be made payable to “Hilton Baptist Church”  
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A Note From the Librarian... 

Coming to your Favorite Church… June 7 
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Things Happening Around Church... 

Thanks to one of our                  

behind the scenes angels. 

So grateful for his                         

dedication. 

Dan plays for us during Bare Bones service 

Sharlene Bradshaw is our new Librarian.  Check 

out  info at the table, now located in Library( near 

mailboxes). Borrow a book, share a book or just 

come take a look. 

Lydia and Sam pass out Valentines from the 

Sunday School Class 
Julie Daubert , our Historian, filled our window 

with treasures from HBC's past events.  Awesome 

husband Ed reattaching some rogue decorations. 
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OUR GIVING TABLE 
 

  MARCH 2025 
  

We’ll Lend a Hand To 

 

JOURNEY  HOME     AND       AURORA HOUSE 

                                   

  

13 GALLON GARBAGE BAGS 

                   

                          

            

 

POSTAGE STAMPS 

                                 
  

 

GIFT CARDS 
 

WEGMAN’S, TOPS, WAL*MART, AMAZON 
  

            
  

With Grateful Hearts 

Your Outreach Department Thanks You 
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AN UPDATE ON BABY BARRETT (AKA "BEAR") 
 
On January 24, we shared with HBC, a prayer request for Baby Barrett for healing prayers due to some very 
serious health issues.  
 
As time as gone on, this precious little Baby Boy has been thru much, (along with Dad, Mom, Sister and 
loved ones) with various surgeries and procedures for a brain tumor and is now going through a series of 
chemo treatments.  The following is "Bears;" Mom's latest update, 2/21/25: 
"Barret has been doing great!  We had a little bump in the road, but he's better now.  A few days ago, he 
started running fevers and feeling crummy all over.  They did blood cultures and found he has a strep infec-
tion.  He's on antibiotics and doing fine so far! Yesterday was a busy day, with speech, OT, and PT.  Later 
today, we will have a visit from a therapy dog.  Big sis, Elizabeth will join us for that and is so excited! 
 
PRAYER REQUESTS - Please continue to pray that the chemo is doing its job and completely melting that 
tumor away, in Jesus' name! 
 
He has one last dose of chemo on Tuesday, Feb. 25 for this round.  Please pray that he handles it well.  His 
next round will tentatively start March 10.  We are so thankful he won't be getting chemo on his birthday, 
March 4. 
 
Please continue to pray that the side effects from the chemo will be minimal, and that he is fever free today, 
and that his vocal cords and swallowing issues continue to heal as well as other nerves damaged by the tumor 
(left side facial and hearing). 
 
Thank you all for praying with us and for us!  We appreciate all our Prayer Warriors!" 
#barrettstrong 
#bravebear 
 
(And to YOU, my HBC family, I thank you all so much for your continued healing prayers for "Bear" and 
Loved Ones!!! Lord's Hug, Luv, Joan) 
 

Prayer Request…  

Barret snuggled in with his 

Frog Quilt on Feb. 23 
Barret at the Start 

Barret with his Mom, Sister                      

and Therapy Dog 
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Order Your Easter Lilies Today… 
 

$11.00 each   
 

Deadline for orders is Sunday, April 6, 2025                                                                                                           
 

Please make your check payable to: Hilton Baptist Church 
 

***************************************************************************************************

  

Name: ____________________________________   Telephone Number: _______________________ 

  

Name of Loved One(s) Remembered: ___________________________________________________ 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________  
 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

Name of Loved One(s) Honored:_________________________________________________________ 
 

_______________________________________________________________________________________  
 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

Endorsement to Read:_________________________________________________________________ 
 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

Number of plants ordered: _____________              Total Enclosed: $_________________ 
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Sunday Mornings… 

Worship Service @10:00 AM ~ In-person or Streaming at YouTube under                                                             

“Hilton Baptist Church Live” 

Adult Education Class 9:00-9:45 AM in the Library 

 

Tuesdays…. 

Clothes Closet Open 9:00-11:30 AM  every week  

 

Wednesdays…. 

Choir Rehearsals 7:00pm 

 

Thursdays….. 

Clothes Closet Open March 7 from 5:00-7:00 PM 

 

Saturdays…. 

Women’s Saturday Bible Study 2nd & 4th Saturday 9:30 AM  

Clothes Closet Open March 15 from 9:00-11:00 AM 

Pastor Dan Brown 

Hilton Baptist Church 

50 Lake Ave., Hilton, NY 14468 
Phone: 585-392-7990 

Fax: 585-392-7991 
E-mail: hbchurch50@gmail.com    

Website: hiltonbaptist.org 


